ETEXT ATTACHMENT

[BeginText] November 5, 2004

Ms. Katrina Senger Federal Election Commission Washington, DC 20463

Dear Ms. Senger:

This is in reference to your letter dated October 6, 2004 regarding AMERIPAC (ID # C00271338). Your letter stated that the AMERIPAC September Monthly Report listed a contribution to the Boren for Congress campaign committee on August 2, 2004 for the retirement of debts incurred by the 2004 Primary Election Campaign. Your letter went on to state that Boren for Congress campaign committee reported that they did not have sufficient debt to warrant a contribution.

11/05/2004 13 : 04

As of October 6th, Boren for Congress had not filed a report since their Pre-General report. Boren for Congress reported on their October Quarterly Report (FEC-141025) filed October 15th, that they did in fact have sufficient Primary Election debt to receive a debt contribution attributed to the 2004 Primary Election. Therefore, AMERIPAC made a legal contribution and filed a correct report.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-479-9500.

Sincerely,

Amy L. Pritchard Treasurer, AMERIPAC [EndText]